
Senate Bill 839 

Forcing someone in any way to take any medication violates the Nuremburg Code 

established in 1947.  It emphasizes voluntary consent and the free power of 

choice without any constraint or coercion. 

The ethical and legal traditions of Maryland have long countered discrimination 

based on medical condition and religious belief.  They must continue to do so. We 

must not violate doctor/patient confidentiality and medical privacy. These would 

be seriously eroded with any kind of covid passport or other requirements. 

Everyone has the right to bodily integrity. Those who are willing to destroy an 

unborn child which is its own person are on the other hand saying that persons 

must accept, under pain of joining an underclass, a medical procedure for which 

he or she does not give informed consent. 

A vaccine passport is a further step in the direction of Communist style 

surveillance and the Chinese social credit system.  Why protest the invasion of 

Ukraine when Maryland government proposes its own invasion of privacy and 

bodily integrity? 


